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NOTICE TO PROCEED

19 December 2024

Sir/Ma’am:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 11
December 2024, signed by the Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity, the
GOLDEN ADDON COMPUTERS is hereby given Notice to Proceed the
delivery of two (2) photocopy machines to the Embassy in the total amount of
Twenty Thousand Five Hundred Eighty Dirhams Only (AED 20,580.00)
inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic
Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act
of 2003”.

Very truly yours,

Golden Addon Computefs;
Electra Street, Behind Al Maya Supermarket;
Abu Dhabi UAE;
Tel No. 02 643 9325/052 559 4942

P.O. Box : 3215 Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates
Tel.: +971 2 639 0006 / Fax: +971 2 639 0002
E-mail: auhpe@philembassy.ae / Website: www.abudhabipe.dfa.gov.ph



